
Attention Retailers:
Look out for a new way to pay!

THINGS TO KNOW:

Learn more: www.ohiosummerebt.org

Towards the end of June, our store will 
accept Summer Electronic Benefit 

Transfer cards, or SUN Bucks cards. 
These are part of a new program to 

help families with students in grades 
K-12 afford food during the summer 

when school is out.

1. S-EBT/SUN Bucks cards look different than the Ohio Direction Card, 
but are used in the same way.

2. S-EBT/SUN Bucks cards can be used to buy the same food items 
that can be bought with a SNAP EBT card.

3. S-EBT/SUN Bucks cards are issued to each eligible child in the 
home. Families may use multiple cards in one visit.

4. S-EBT/SUN Bucks cards are in the name of the child. Just as with a 
SNAP EBT card, retailers should not inspect the card. All household 
members and additional authorized persons are allowed to use the 
card.
5. Customers paying with S-EBT/SUN Bucks must create a PIN for their card. They should follow the 
instructions that came with the card to create a four-digit PIN.

6. Are customers having difficulty using their S-EBT/SUN Bucks card? Tell them to call the number on 
the back of their card for help or to check their balance.


